Scholarships for Short-Term Mission Trips in 2025

Covenant Church believes in investing in people who are going on short-term mission trips to
other states and countries. We keep the cost of these trips as low as possible, and we want to
remove barriers from people going on mission trips. Therefore, Covenant is giving
scholarships to people who go on trips in 2025.

Internationally:
- $250 per person for any trip.
- $500 per student (aged 11-20) on Student Ministry trips in 2025.

Nationally:
- $150 per person for any trip.

Stipulations to receive the scholarship:

Be a member regularly attending Covenant Church.

If one is a student, they must attend Student Ministry weekly.

Attend all pre-trip meetings and trainings.

Complete the reading and writing assignment on missions.

If one does not meet all these requirements, the individual will lose the scholarship.
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Scholarships are given and displayed in Managed Missions, the short-term mission
management software Covenant uses for all trips.



